
THE  OFFICIAL  NEWSLETTER  OF  SULTANA  SPORTS & SCIENCE  ACADEMY 

A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL... 
 

Dear Sultana Families, 

 

Thank you for a successful first month of 

school! Many of you attended Back-to-

School Night and had the opportunity to 

connect with your child’s teacher. If you 

were not able to attend, I encourage you to 

reach out to the teacher and set up a  

meeting to get acquainted. 

 

Our students are already working hard in 

English Language Arts and Math. In addition 

we will continue our Project Base learning 

(PBL) in Science and Social Studies through 

the lens of sports & science.  Students will 

be learning through real-world scenarios to 

make learning more engaging and applicable 

to the world around them. 

 

Your full administrative team at Sultana is: 

Adriana Melgoza, Principal 

Elva Enciso, EA 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to contact us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Sultana, we teach students to be SAFE, 

RESPONSIBLE, and RESPECTFUL in all 

areas on campus.  We also use positive 

language to communicate our behavior 

expectations.  For example, we will instruct 

students to “walk in the hallway” instead 

of telling them “not to run.”  Research 

shows that when you tell a student NOT to 

do something, they are more likely to do it.  

Instead we explicitly tell them what we 

WANT them to do.  Try this at home and 

let us know how it works for you!! 

 

 

 

“WILLIAMS” VISIT 

Each year within the first twenty days 

of school, the California State Depart-

ment of Education sends an inspection 

team to each elementary school.  

The team checks to make sure that 

students have enough text books and 

that the school is clean and safe for the  

students. Our school received a 100% 

score in all areas!  
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Make Arrival and Dismissal  

Safe for our Students! 

Please help us keep our students 

safe by observing our arrival and 

dismissal policy. Supervision begins 

at 7:30 am for students, so please 

drop-off your students at between 

7:30-7:55 so they may be in their 

seats and ready to learn at 8:00 am. 

in addition, students are to be 

picked-up promptly at their dismis-

sal time. 

 

Vehicles may use the front of 

school drive-through lane to drop-

off and pick-up students. To in-

crease efficiency, please be sure to 

constantly move your vehicle up 

through the drop-off/pick-up lane, 

and never leave your vehicle unat-

tended. In addition, all parked vehi-

cles must be parked in a parking 

spot or on the street.  Please do 

not block any parked vehicles by 

parking behind them.   

We encourage you to talk with 

your student about what gate to 

use at dismissal. 

 

Please help keep our students safe 

by escorting them across street 

intersections. Our kids safety is top 

priority, but we need your help! If 

you have questions, please ask your 

child’s teacher or stop by the office. 

We are here to help! 

 

 

 

 BE SAFE, BE RESPONSIBLE, 

BE RESPECTFUL 

Join us for Cafecito/Coffee with the Prin-
cipal on Friday, September 13th .    Par-
ents in attendance stay up to date with 
Sultana happenings and will  be entered 
in a raffle to win prizes and  a Braggin’ 
Dragon for their child. Braggin’ Dragons 
can be redeemed in our PBIS Store in 
the CUBE during open hours.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


